
JUSTICE VIKRAMAJIT SEN 
Office: Administrator, DDCA, Feroz Shah Kotla Stadium 

E-mail: justicesen.ddca@gmail.com, Tele: 26317274 
 

     

    NOTICE                             12th September 2017 

 

This is to inform you all that DDCA requires umpires for officiating in the DDCA 

league which is scheduled to start from the month of October. Those who have the 

requisite amount of experience may send their names to justicesen.ddca@gmail.com by 

the 15th of September.  

Further, the DDCA proposes to conduct a seminar followed by written examination 

for shortlisting the umpires for officiating the DDCA League 2017-2018. 

  
 
 

 

Justice (Retd.) Vikramajit Sen  

Administrator, DDCA 
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